
Submitter: Ben Walker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3838 

Oregon congress should not mandate the pay for workers. That is totally against a 

free market, which is one of our nations bedrock values. Thanks for listening. 


